
 
 

Statewide Email 

 

DATE SENT: May 7, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor 

TO: District Career and Technical Education Directors 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org  

SUBJECT: CAPE Industry Certification Testing During COVID-19 Pandemic 

 

FDOE has posted a document summarizing the options that are available to school districts 

for CAPE Industry Certification testing during the COVID-19 Pandemic on the following 

webpage: http://www.fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/cape-secondary/. 

 If you have any questions or if we can be of any assistance please contact Kathryn Wheeler at 

industrycertification@fldoe.org.  

Thank you, 

Henry 
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